MEMORANDUM

To: Barrington Zoning Board of Adjustment

From: Barrington Conservation Commission

Subject: Kenneth &Julie Santer, [saacs turn (Ayers Lake)
Request by applicant to for variance from side setback

Date March 4, 2016

At its meeting of March 3, the Conservation Commission reviewed the case referenced
above. Since the proposed variance does not directly concern Barrington’s natural
resources, the commission has no comment on it.

Thank you for the opportunity to let us review issues that can potentially affect the town's
natural resources. If we can be of further service with this project please contact me via

the Town Planning Office.

Respectfully,

John Wallace, Chairman



